
 

11/02/2022 Swimming Trials 
Girls: SMC 
Boys: MCC 

21/02/2022 
Secondary Interhouse 

Swimming Carnival 
Kennedy Regiment 

Memorial Pool  

7/03/2022 CSPA AGM & Monthly Meeting 
SM Campus 
Staff Room 

7.00pm 

10/03/2022 
Secondary Interschool 

Swimming Carnival  
Kennedy Regiment 

Memorial Pool 

10 February 2022 

 

WHAT’S ON! 

St Mary’s Campus - Phone 07 4754 6333  

Monday - Friday - 8.00am - 3.30pm   

Mt Carmel Campus - Phone 07 4787 1744   

Monday - Friday - 8.00am - 4.00pm 

   The CSPA will have its next meeting on Monday 7th 

   March. We will start with the AGM and follow this           

   with a General meeting.  All are welcome.   

   If you would like to nominate for any of the positions, 

   please fill out a nomination form attached to this  

   publication or from the College office. The positions 

available to nominate for are President, Vice President, Vice President 

Events and Secretary. All positions are declared vacant every year. We 

are looking forward to a fantastic year in 2022. Come and join us. 

Secondary swimming trials are being conducted this Friday 11 February for 

our upcoming Interhouse Swimming Carnival on Monday 21 February. 

Girls will be bussed to the St Mary's Campus to undertake their trials and 

will need to be collected by parents/caregivers from the St Mary's Campus 

at 3.00pm. Boys’ swim trials will be undertaken on the Mt Carmel Campus.  





7.00PM MONDAY 7 MARCH 2022 



 



 


